
To: Board of Education 
 
From: Angelique Nedved, assistant superintendent, teaching & learning, ext. 2440 
 Kevin Harrell, director, student intervention services, ext. 2221 
 
Re: Contract with Lakemary Center, Inc. for Special Services 
 
Date: June 9, 2016 
 
 
Rationale: 
In order to meet the needs of a student with an individualized education program as 
required by state and federal law, it is necessary for the district to enter into a contract 
with Lakemary Center, Inc. 
 
Recommendation: 
Administration recommends board approval to enter into a contract with Lakemary 
Center, Inc. for the provision of services to a student with an individualized education 
program at a cost of $220 per day for an approximate cost of $6,500 for June and July, 
2016 and $40,000 for the 2016-17 regular school year, totaling approximately $46,500. 
 
Motion: 
“I move the Board of Education enter into a contract with Lakemary Center, Inc. to 
provide services for a Lawrence Public Schools student with an individualized education 
plan at an approximate cost of $46,500 for June 2016 – May 2017, subject to legal 
approval by the district’s attorney.” 
 


